
NOTICE	OF	NONDISCRIMINATION	
	
Applicants	for	admission	and	employment,	students,	parents,	employees,	sources	of	
referral	of	applicants	for	admission	and	employment,	and	all	unions	or	professional	
organizations	holding	negotiated	agreements	with	the	School	District	are	hereby	
notified	that	this	District	does	not	discriminate	on	the	basis	of	race,	religion,	color,	
national	origin,	sex,	age,	or	disability	in	admission	or	access	to,	or	treatment	or	
employment	in	its	programs	and	activities.		Any	person	having	inquiries	concerning	
the	Neodesha	461	School	District’s	compliance	with	the	regulations	implementing	
Title	VI,	Title	IX,	American	with	Disability	Act	or	Section	504	is	to	contact:		Juanita	
Erickson,	Superintendent.			






























